From: Riordan, John 
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 1:47 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Gift Card

Steve - I received a $100 Amazon.com gift card in the office mail today from a local business I have worked with in my capacity as Economic Development Director. I returned the card by mail with the attached letter. 

 

Please let me know if there is anything else I should do. 

 

Thanks,

 

John K. Riordan

Director of Economic Development and Business Affairs

Alderman Margaret Laurino

39th Ward, City of Chicago

